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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Saturday, August 20 Coliban Relays: Harcourt to Bendigo 
The Harcourt to Bendigo relays are on this Saturday. 
We have entered two men’s teams (12 runners) and one women’s team (5 runners). 
Anyone who is available to run and has not already confirmed their participation, please 
contact Chris O’Connor as soon as possible (coconnor@swin.edu.au  ph. 0410 490 630) 
This is always an interesting and exciting event and all of our teams should be very 
competitive. 
Anyone unable to run but who would be willing to help out as a driver (dropping off and 
picking up runners) please let us know as soon as you can. 
All runners should meet at the starting line at Harcourt at 12:30 p.m. 
 
Sunday, September 4 Half-marathon, Burnley 
The half marathon could be crucial in deciding where our teams finish on the winter ladder. 
Our division 1 men won this event in 2003 and we are hoping we can do the same again this 
year. 
 
Sunday, September 18 Tan Relays 
A new event to end the winter season. We are hoping to have big turn out this day to race a 
lap of the tan and to enjoy breakfast on the banks of the Yarra afterwards. 
Please let the winter competition committee know of your availability for this day. 
 
 


